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BALLOT NOT RECEIVED? 
 
 

The Union office has received telephone calls from members advising 
that they have not yet received their ballot paper from the ECQ. 
 
If you have not received your ballot by Wednesday 12 September 2012, 
please contact the Electoral Commission of Queensland (ECQ) on  
(07) 3035 8039 to request a ballot. 
 
The ECQ office will be open after hours tonight (Tuesday 11 September 
and Thursday 13 September) for your convenience. 
 
Remember to vote YES to BOTH questions and follow the instructions 
carefully. 
 

   

BALLOT OPENS:   FRIDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 2012 
 
BALLOT CLOSES:  MIDDAY FRIDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 2012. 
 
 

 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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